
 

Central Coast Council – Non-residential waste collection – August 2020 1 

Non-residential waste collection 
The Council has provided a kerbside waste collection service to non-residential 
(commercial) properties within the Ulverstone and Penguin CBD areas since 2012.   
At the Council meeting held on 18 May 2020 it was resolved to restructure the service 
to bring it in line with the domestic (residential) collection and to offer a greater range 
of options and bin configurations including a food organics and garden organics 
(FOGO) service. 

From Monday, 21 September 2020 the collection of general waste currently undertaken 
weekly will change to a fortnightly collection.  

Businesses are able to select from the following waste configurations, multiple services 
may also be available subject to approval: 

140 litre waste and 240 litre recycle $179.00 

240 litre waste and 240 litre recycle $265.00 

140 litre waste, 240 litre recycle and 240 litre FOGO $280.00 

240 litre waste, 240 litre recycle and 240 litre FOGO $370.00 

240 litre recycle only $108.00 

240 litre FOGO only $108.00 

Please note a general waste only service is not provided.   

If you no longer wish to receive kerbside collection, please advise and we will arrange for 
your bins to be collected and a refund of any outstanding funds. 

Please complete the details on the next page and return your completed application 
form to the Council: 

Email: admin@centralcoast.tas.gov.au 

Post:  Central Coast Council 
PO Box 220 
ULVERSTONE   TAS   7315  

In person: Administration Centre at 19 King Edward Street, Ulverstone. 

If you have any questions in regard to this application, please contact the Council’s Services 
Officer on tel. 6429 8110. 
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Applicant Details 

Name:  ...................................................................................................................................  

Postal Address:  .....................................................................................................................  

Contact Number:  ................................... Email:  ....................................................................  

Your relationship to property: owner / tenant / other   ..........................................................  

Business name: ......................................................................................................................  

Property address:  ..................................................................................................................  

Type of business:  ..................................................................................................................  

If you wish to continue to receive a kerbside waste collection service, please select from one 
of the following options and indicate how many services you wish to receive: 
 

Type of service Cost  No. of 
services 

$ 

140 litre waste and 240 litre recycle $179.00   

240 litre waste and 240 litre recycle $265.00   

140 litre waste, 240 litre recycle and 240 litre FOGO $280.00   

240 litre waste, 240 litre recycle and 240 litre FOGO $370.00   

240 litre recycle only $108.00   

240 litre FOGO only $108.00   

Service no longer required N/A N/A  

Total   

Once your application has been received, we will contact you to arrange any changes if 
necessary, to your existing bins.  An invoice will be forwarded and will continue to be sent 
annually unless you notify us in writing that you wish to alter your service. 

Applicant’s Signature:   ................................................... Date:   ............................................  

Personal Information Protection Statement 

The Council is collecting personal information from you for the purposes of managing, 
assessing, advising upon and determining the relevant application. 

All information is collected in accordance with the Central Coast Council’s Privacy Policy, 
available at:  https://www.centralcoast.tas.gov.au/privacy/ 


